
 

 
Public Interest Disclosure (PID) 
 
Central Regional TAFE is committed to the aims and objectives of the Public Interest Disclosure 
Act 2003 (PID Act). 
 
The PID Act promotes accountability within government agencies and organisations by 
facilitating the disclosure of public interest information involving misconduct, offences, misuse of 
public resources or risks to public health or safety. 
 
Before making a disclosure, contact the PID Officer in the relevant authority to find out: 
• how to make the disclosure and to whom you should make it 
• your rights and responsibilities, including your protections 
• the types of information the PID Act covers 
• whether making a public interest disclosure is the best avenue for you to use. 
 
The Manager Human Resources (Telephone: 9622 6792) is the PID Officer for the College. 
This Officer is responsible for receiving disclosures of public interest information relating to 
matters falling within the sphere of responsibility of the College. 
 
Further information: 
The Public Sector Commission publishes a number of information products and resources for 
those who are, or may be, involved in a disclosure of public interest information in accordance 
with the Public Interest Disclosure Act 2003 (PID Act). These are available at: 
https://www.wa.gov.au/government/document-collections/public-interest-disclosure-resources 
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